
Diary dates 
17-21 March  Hilltop Year 6w/c 24th March - Mother’s Day pop up shop 26th March - RE & Science exhibition 3.30pm,everyone welcome2nd April Year 6 worship in school 9.00am.Parents/Carers welcome2nd April - Easter Bingo 3.30pm all welcome,details to follow 3rd April Year 3,4,5 Easter Service - details tofollow

4th April - Last day of term 23rd April - First day back23rd May - Year 5 Trip 

     

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our pupils have been enthusiastically participating in cricket sessions led by an external coach. These sessions not only enhance their physical
skills but also foster teamwork and sportsmanship. There are still spaces available to join a KS2 cricket club after school on a Thursday, if you 
wish to book, please use this link; https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/

I must address an important issue regarding the safety of our school community. We have observed concerning parking practices during drop-
off and pick-up times, specifically the use of zig-zag lines outside the school. Can I please ask that all parents and carers refrain from parking in
these designated areas, as they are crucial for maintaining clear sightlines and ensuring the safety of our pupils.

Furthermore, I kindly request that everyone ensures that they are aware of the increased traffic and pedestrian activity around our school
premises during these peak times. Our collective vigilance is paramount in preventing potential accidents and safeguarding our children.  Thank you
for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Judith Bentley
Head teacher 

13th March 2025

After school club enjoying

their new resources bought

by their own fundraising 



Heckington St

Andrew’s 

What a wonderful World
Book Day had by all!

Thank you for celebrating a brilliant daywith us; it was a delight to see thefantastic costumes and we reallyappreciate your donations to thefundraising team, through buyingBentley Bars.

The children had a great day sharing book

recommendations through their art work

and enjoyed lots of stories.  

We hope that you enjoyed

the hunt for golden tickets

as much as we did!


